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NOTICE  
GLEN RIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
The special meeting of the Glen Ridge Board of Education scheduled for Monday, March 4, 2024 has 
been cancelled.  There will be special meetings on Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 5:30 pm and Monday, 
March 11, 2024 at 7:00 pm in the Media Center of the Glen Ridge High School located at 200 
Ridgewood Avenue, Glen Ridge, NJ.   
 
The purpose of these meetings is to discuss personnel items in Executive Session. 
 
No action will be taken. 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Glen Ridge Board of Education scheduled for Tuesday, March 
5, 2024 has been changed to a 5:30 pm start of the Executive Session.  The public portion of the 
meeting will remain at 7:00 pm in the Media Center of the Glen Ridge High School located at 200 
Ridgewood Avenue, Glen Ridge, NJ. 
 
Action will be taken. 
 
 
 
Barbara Murphy 
Board Secretary 
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